
	
Call	for	papers	

Nordic	Baltic	Network	of	Philosophy	of	Medicine	
	

Annual	Workshop	

	
Issues	in	Bioethics	and	Philosophy	of	Medicine	

	
University	of	Bergen,	Norway	

6–7	June	2017	
	
The	Nordic-Baltic	Network	of	Philosophy	of	Medicine	will	hold	its	annual	workshop	in	Bergen	
in	June	2017.	We	invite	all	scholars	working	in	this	field	to	give	presentations	addressing	
topics	of	their	own	choice	within	the	philosophy	of	medicine	or	medical	ethics.	Post-
graduate	students	who	would	like	feedback	in	a	friendly	and	informal	atmosphere	are	most	
welcome.	
		
The	workshop	is	free	of	charge.	It	will	be	opened	at	lunchtime	on	Tuesday	June	6	and	closed	
after	lunch	on	Wednesday	June	7.		
	
Please	send	your	abstracts	for	presentations	(max.	300	words)	by	April	25,	2017	to	Stefán	
Hjörleifsson	(stefan.hjorleifsson@uib.no).	Registration	is	open	until	May	15,	2017.	Inquiries	
and	registration:	stefan.hjorleifsson@uib.no.		
	
Organisers:		
	
Nordic-Baltic	Network	of	Philosophy	of	Medicine	
Department	of	Global	Public	Health	and	Primary	Care,	University	of	Bergen	
	


